
Email from Guðni Bergsson to Bolton Council 
 
The email below has been sent by Guðni to Bolton Council in support of the BWFCST ACV 
nomination. Guðni copied BWFCST in on the email and has given his full permission to reproduce on 
our website: 
 
 
Dear R…… 
  
I am aware of the recent Asset of Community Value Nomination for the Macron Stadium as 
submitted by the Bolton Wanderers Supporter´s Trust. 
 
As a former player for Bolton Wanderers for 8 years, most of them as captain, I would like to express 
and register my support for the application. 
  
My time at Bolton Wanderers , 6 years of which were spent at the Reebok (now Macron) Stadium , 
resulted in me having a great affection for the community and the people of Bolton.  
 
I know that the Macron Stadium is a focal point of the Bolton Community and the home of our club 
and this should be protected by the Bolton Council in my opinion.  
  
I therefore fully and wholeheartedly support this application. 
  
Best Regards 
  
Guðni Bergsson hdl.  
Attorney at law 

 


